
The Valedictory Function of Safety Week was celebrated  

in V.O. Chidambaranar Port Trust on 10.03.2017. Shri U. Rajendran, Traffic Manager, V.O. 

Chidambaranar Port Trust welcomed the gathering and presented the Safety Annual Report. 

 

The Chief Guest of the function Shri S. Selvanagarathinam, IPS., Assistant 

Superintendent of Police, Thoothukudi, in his address stated that most of the Road accidents 

happen due to the carelessness of the commuters. He requested all to ensure adherence of Road 

safety, Financial Safety and Personal Safety to lead a peaceful life. He also insisted the 

youngsters to ensure that they don’t succumb to exploitation of technology and should be well 

aware in usage of digital gadgets. Shri S. Selvanagarathinam, IPS., Assistant Superintendent of 

Police, Thoothukudi, distributed the prizes to the winners of various competitions. 

 

Shri S. Natarajan, Deputy Chairman, V.O. Chidambaranar Port Trust in his presidential 

address congratulated the Traffic Department for successfully conducting various programmes 

during the safety week celebration and requested the officers concerned and the stakeholders to 

achieve ‘Zero Accident’ in the Port coming years. 

 

Felicitation addresses were also offered by Shri N. Varatharajan, Assistant Director, 

Inspectorate Dock Safety, Shri Arjun Shankar, Executive Member, Tuticorin Stevedores 

Associations and Shri S.S. P. Patil, Chief Engineer, V.O.C. Port Trust. 

 

The Valedictory function concluded with vote of thanks from  

Shri S. Muthukrishnan, Safety Officer, Cargo Handing Division, V.O. Chidambaranar Port Trust. 



 

 


